
 

Green 

 Halloween

Did you know:   

Millions of Halloween candy wrappers are 

needlessly sent to a landfill every year? 

 

We can help change this!  

We will be collecting candy wrappers 

to be sent away to be upcycled into 

new products.  

From Now until Dec. 1st please send wrappers in 

a sealed bag to the school.    There are collection 

boxes at both the North and South Sites.  

 

Please ask friends and family to save their 

wrappers as well! 

 


